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2nd December 2019 

 

 

 

                                Re:         Industrial Action – Stop Work Meeting 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

The NSW Teachers Federation has called an Industrial Action Meeting on Thursday 5 th December.  

 

As a result of this, the school will be open on Thursday from 9:00am to 10:30am with only minimal 

supervision provided for the students in attendance.  

 

Normal classes will resume at 10:30am. 

 

If you choose to keep your child / children at home until normal classes resume, please ensure you bring 

them directly to the school office so they can be signed into school.  

 

If you have any questions regarding these arrangements please don’t hesitate to contact me on 8088 4700. 

 

 

Karen Canning  

Principal 

 

 


